
I have serious concerns about this project that is being planned. I live on this tiny 
cobbled street and the thought of large trucks and huge soil removal equipment 
being driven up here for a prolonged period of time is awful. The houses in the street 
have been damaged by normal lorries driving up as it is - you can see where they 
have had porches caught and ripped off etc as it is so narrow. When the rubbish is 
collected by the trucks you will see the neighbours looking out the window worried 
that even these will catch a porch - or worse still a car as this is where the residents 
park their cars. 
 
The houses currently shake if even a normal vehicle drives up the street - there is no 
doubt in my mind that vehicles that will be needed to undertake this kind of work will 
cause damage to the surrounding houses and the cobbled street itself which are all 
in a protected area for good reason. 
 
The charm of this beautiful cobbled street is that the houses are small and quirky - 
and whilst it would be lovely to have this property looking in better shape I think to 
take it to such a huge level is unnecessary and would over whelm the street, as well 
as seriously disrupting and causing misery for the residents of this peaceful and 
harmonious street for a long time. 
 
I do not see how the residents would be able to continue living as normal with this 
level of works happening and that seems unfair that a developments gain could take 
so much from everyone else. 
 
Please do take into account the quality of life for the people trying to live their daily 
lives in this very small street when you consider these plans - improvement is one 
thing but destruction and utter disruption is another entirely. 
 
Many thanks  
 
Emma Pierson  
 
54 camden mews, nw1 9bx 
 
Please contact me by email  
 
These comments have been written without prejudice and in confidentiality  
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